Weekly Newsletter

Friday July 13th 2018

Reminders

- The Year 6 leavers' Mass and concert will take place next Thursday morning at 9.15am. Fr Liam will join us to celebrate Mass.
- Next Friday is the last day of the school year. We will finish at the usual time of 3.15pm. We return to school on Tuesday 4th September.
- There are still quite a few plastic containers left over from the garden party food that was sent in. Please pop in and collect them before the end of term.



This was a huge success this morning with a real celebratory feel for all pupils. Congratulations to all of those pupils who received their very well deserved awards. Thank you to the family, friends and governors who came along to share in this special assembly.

Sigrter Igith Award

On Thursday we became the first school in Wales to receive the Gold award for the Siarter laith. This is an amazing achievement for our school and county and we are all very proud of the school's continued success in Welsh second language development. A big thank you must go to the pupils of Y Cyngor Cymraeg who have worked hard with the staff to evidence the progress we have made. Many thanks to all of the staff who have all been involved in contributing to this success.



Parish Links

Fr Paul returns from his holiday next weekend so will be unable to join us for the leavers' Mass next Thursday. As a result of this we will not be having the First Holy Communion until September.

Friends' News

50th anniversary mugs are still available at £5 each. We will be providing refreshments and a raffle at next Thursday's concert. Any donations of prizes will be gratefully received.

Lost Property There is a considerable amount of lost property in the lost property basket. This will be emptied at the end of next week and what hasn't been claimed will be donated to

local charity shops. If you think your child may have an item in there please collect by next Friday.

County Show

Free child tickets will be sent home with pupils this afternoon. Feel free to pass them on to someone who can use them if you can't.

Reports

These will be sent out next Wednesday. There will be a comment slip for you to communicate with us any concerns or positive feedback. Attendance will be recorded up until Tuesday.

Attendance

The whole school figure this week was 97.44 % which was our best for a while. The class with the best attendance was Skomer with 100% -fantastic! Well done to you all.

School Federation

As you know for the past twelve months we have been part of a federation with St Mary's School in Pembroke Dock where I have spent two days a week. From September I will be returning to St Francis fulltime. I would like to thank the staff for their support and hard work in my absence. They have ensured that the day-to-day running of the school has remained unaffected.

Please look at the school website and the school Twitter account for photographs of our latest activities.

Llongyfarchiadau pawb!

TWITTER

- @st_francispembs
- @DosbarthSerenYM
- @DosbarthDolffin
- @DosbarthCaldey
- @DosbarthSkomer
- @Dosbarth_ramsey



http://www.stfranciscatholicschool.co.uk/

@st_francispembs